Steele PTO Meeting Minutes
January 4, 2017

Meeting called to order at 9:36 AM

Present: Tammy Lacey, Angela Cecil, Mike May and Lynnae Harmych

President:  Tammy Lacey

· Thank you to Christy Fain, Sandy Wolf, Jack & Karen Butcher, Stacy Baumgartner, Michelle Kirsch and Mark & Misty Kelley for their help with the Winter Formal coat rooms

Principal: Mike May

· Currently looking to replace Mr. Fishleigh, who resigned

Vice President: Sherri Kamnikar (absent)

Treasurer: Tina Judge (absent)

· Tammy presented the budget info for the previous month

Secretary: Angela Cecil

· Made a motion to approve the reading of December’s minutes, seconded by Lynnae

Committee Chairs

16th Birthday Cards: Lynnae Harmych

Color Run: OPEN

· Date is May 20.  
· Cancelled the DJ we had originally planned on, because a parent offered to do it for free.
· We need to get working on the suggestions for entertainment between finishing and color celebration: carnival games, bouncy house, face painters, balloon animals, raffle of some sort
Community Fundraising: Robin Newberry  (absent)

· Working on Moosehead for next month and will try Ziggy’s for later in the year. Sal & Al’s has not returned her calls.

· Don’t forget to link your Giant Eagle card to the Amherst Schools-Harris account so we see a benefit. 

Hospitality: Alexis Szudarek (absent)

· Next conference dinner will be February 16. Tammy is helping with that because Alexis is doing a bookfair at the same time.

· We will work with Student Council this year to share the cost and duties of a Staff Appreciation Event

Membership: Nancy Strauser (absent)

· No new members.

Merchandise: Tammy Lacey

· Still have some gear to unload but I will be working basketball games on January 14th, 20th, 27th and February 4. I have a volunteer who will work with me so we’re all set. I kept some start-up cash from the apparel pick-up so we’re ready.

· Still no word from the JVS kids. I’m leaving the ball in their court and will deal with it if they get back to me.

Publicity/Social Media: OPEN

· Twitter: @MLSteelePTO. Facebook: Steele PTO

New Business

· Can we come up with ANY other fundraisers we can do that don’t involve apparel but will make decent money? If the Color Run isn’t more of a success than last year I’m not sure we should do it again. It’s a lot of work for just $1500-$1700.
Meeting adjourned at 10:10 AM. 

Minutes respectfully recorded and submitted by Angela Cecil on January 4, 2017.

